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This Week 
This week we continued talking about Halloween! We made pumpkin wreaths and colored 
white pumpkins during our Halloween party! We also played with giant pumpkin balloons 
working together to keep them up! We made a real witches brew with glitter, baking soda 
and water! We used magic wands to stir the brew and watched it bubble over the 
cauldrons! We had some yummy snacks this week, including skeleton bone Cheetos and 
spider Oreos! On Friday, we practiced making binoculars with our hands and went on a 
circle scavenger hunt in the classroom!  

Miss Katie came to visit on Monday and she was dressed up as a pumpkin! We sang tons of 
Halloween songs and put together a magnetic scarecrow to go along with our spooky song.  

Our Halloween party and trunk-or-treat event was SO much fun! The kiddos loved getting 
dressed up! Thanks to everyone who came to help out and hand out candy!  

 

 
Looking Ahead 

Veterans Day 
Monday, November 11th  

NO SCHOOL 
 

Thanksgiving Break 
Wednesday, November 27th 

NO AFTER SCHOOL 
November 28th and November 29th 

NO SCHOOL 
 
*Next week we will start learning 

the color orange!  
 

 
 
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders 

*Show and share has begun! 
We have written your child’s 
share day inside their 
folder. Please send in 
something small that will fit 
in their backpack. They will 
only be able to share an item 
with the class on their 
assigned day.  

*Please send your kiddos to 
school with a warm jacket 
and any other weather 
appropriate items they like 
wearing. We are planning on 
still going outside everyday 
if possible. 

 

 

 


